
154

No-plastic-bag Campaign
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I would like to express my opinion concerning the issue that some

supermarkets stop giving out plastic bags on Tuesdays. In my opinion,

it is good for us to do so. I believe this for three reasons.

First, it can minimize the air and land pollution in the world. Using

plastic bags may lead to air and land pollution. Have you ever thought

about where the plastic bags go after we dispose of them? Those plastic

bags are burnt or dumped into the landfills. Burning plastic bags pollutes

the air and it is bad for our lungs. Moreover, dumping plastic bags into

the landfills is a waste of land. The land can be turned into parks, for

example. If we use fewer plastic bags, the air and land pollution will be

reduced. Now, the campaign can help people remember to bring their

own bags and bringing their own bags helps them use fewer plastic

bags. Also, the people who do not want to spend $0.5 for a plastic bag

may bring their own bags. Later on, bringing recycled bags will become

a habit. In this way, air and land pollution will be further reduced and

people will not have to ‘buy’ plastic bags anymore. It is good for our

health, too.

Second, more money can be used to help the people in need. As

mentioned in the previous point, the people who want to get plastic

bags on Tuesdays have to donate $0.5 for each plastic bag. The money

can be used to help poor people, so it is meaningful that supermarkets

stop giving out plastic bags on Tuesdays!

In conclusion, I agree that some supermarkets should stop giving

out plastic bags on Tuesdays because it can help reduce the air and land

pollution and be used to help the people in need. I hope the people who

disagree about this will be more concerned about the earth, which is in

danger now. If we do not do something to help the earth, the earth will

die and all of us will die, too.


